

PRESIDENT Ian Partridge CBE
MUSICAL DIRECTOR Neil Ferris BMus (Hons) ARCM MMus

Please reply to:

Colleen Spalding Bakery House, 40 High Street Wimbledon Village London SW19 5AU

020 8947 7651

cik@cham.co.uk





**Dear Friend of Wimbledon Choral** 

This is the last missive of 2022 and a last reminder that our annual Carol Concerts are THIS Saturday December 17.

We are singing at St Paul's Church, on the corner of Inner Park and Augustus Roads, London SW19 6EW

There are two concerts: Matinee at 3:00; Evening at 6:00.

Some tickets are still available via <u>www.wimbledon-</u>choral.org.uk.

This year, as it is the first Carol Concert in 3 years, there will be NO restrictions on the number of friends for whom Friends of Wimbledon Choral can reserve seats BUT you need to let me know (if you have not already so done) that you are coming and where you wish to sit.

PLEASE email or telephone me to say:

- How many tickets you have;
- 2) For which concert (3:00 or 6:00);
- 3) Where you would like to sit;
- 4) If there are friends with whom you wish to sit.

This is a "one off" as a small token of our appreciation for your ongoing support during the past years – particularly those during which we could not sing!

As always there is no guarantee that all wishes can be met but we will certainly do our best.

## Come, Sing, Listen, Have Fun.

Two Dates for Your 2023 Diaries.

- Saturday March 18 2023
   We will be singing the Bach St John Passion at Southwark Cathedral with Florilegium.
- 2) Saturday June 17 2023 In 2011 we sang Will Todd's Mass in Blue and, in June, we perform his Missa Brevis & Pasion, at Southwark Cathedral, with Will & his group accompanying us.

Hope to see you Saturday.

Merry, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.



Friends' of WCS

ps There is another rail strike Saturday; hopefully, it will not cause you too much inconvenience.

pps There are no refreshments after the Concerts this year.